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Mail Code:  CAA05PA 
280 S. Locust 
3rd Floor  
Pomona, CA  91766 
 
Phone (909) 469-1535 
Fax (909) 623-3623 
gary.george@verizon.com 

July 18, 2008 
 
 
 
Mr. Andrew Pasmant 
City Manager 
City of West Covina 
1444 W. Garvey Avenue 
West Covina, CA 91790 
 
Dear Mr. Pasmant: 
 
Subject:  VERIZON CALIFORNIA INC. VIDEO SERVICE NOTIFICATION 
 
Verizon intends to provide video service in all or part of your jurisdiction beginning on or 
around July 31, 2008.  Verizon has obtained approval from the California Public Utilities 
Commission to provide video service under California Video Franchise Certificate 
Number 0001, dated March 8, 2007.    
 
Verizon is providing this notification of its intention to provide video service as required 
by Public Utilities Code § 5840(n) as well as Public Utilities Commission Decision 07-
03-014 and its accompanying General Order 169.    
 
Kay Jennerwein will be your point of contact for video services and can be reached at 
(805) 372-7233.  Verizon looks forward to providing video service to your constituents in 
the very near future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gary George 
 
c: Michael Morris, California Public Utilities Commission 
 Paul Clanon, California Public Utilities Commission 
 Huma Kahn, Time Warner  


